
Cooperative Community Fund
 Final Reporting Form 2016-2017 Grant Cycle 

Please take a few minutes to provide the Gifting Committee of the Cooperative Community Fund with feedback about 
your project and our process.  This information allows us to measure the impact of the monies invested in our community. 

Please submit this form with very brief answers to the following questions by September 29, 2017.  Mail the form and any 
relevant information or materials to: Cooperative Community Fund at PO BOX 750, Arcata, CA 95518 OR email: 
ccf@northcoast.coop.  Feel free to use additional space if needed.   

Name of Organization:   
Grant amount: $  

Please list the goal(s) of your grant project: 

1. What do you feel were the lasting benefits of this project?

2. What challenges did you encounter during the course of this project?

3. Did you learn anything new or interesting about your organization through the project or process?

4. What are your specific plans, if applicable, to continuing the work started by this project?

5. Do you have any comments about your experience with the Cooperative Community Fund?

mailto:ccf@northcoast.coop

	2016-2017 Grant Cycle

